
Re: 6/10/2022 Howellsmith, Latrina 1BDR MW
From Stephanie Silva <stephanie.silva@beach-vacation.com>
To <reservations@rooms101.com>
Cc Myrtlewood Villas <info@myrtlewoodvillas.com>
Date 11/04/2022 12:03

confirmation number 280362

On Mon, Apr 11, 2022 at 3:48 PM <reservations@rooms101.com> wrote:

Plesae book this reservation.



Thank you



Michele

-- 


Myrtlewood Villas, LLC

Stephanie Silva / Resort Manager

*Office: *843.913.4437*  

1410 48th Ave N Ext, Myrtle Beach S.C. 29577

CONFIDENTIALITY
NOTICE: This e-mail transmission (and/or the attachments accompanying it) may
contain confidential information, belonging to the sender.

The information is
only for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or

distribution of any
information in this transmission, or the taking of any action in reliance on the
contents of this transmission, is strictly prohibited. Any

unauthorized
interception use or re-transmission of this transmission is illegal under the
law. If you have received this transmission in error, please promptly notify

the sender by reply e-mail, and then destroy all copies of this transmission.
Thank you.
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